
 
 

UltiCare Pen Needles 
  

On June 15, 2021, UltiMed announced a consumer-level withdrawal of one lot of 

UltiCare pen needles 6 mm x 31 G due to a report received that the inner box and 

case label expiration date is incorrectly labeled as February 28, 2006; the correct 

expiration date is February 28, 2026. 

  

UltiCare pen needles that are not being withdrawn are available for patients to use. 

 

      

UltiCare pen needles are a diabetes care product used with diabetes pen delivery 

systems. 

  

Consumers should contact their physician or healthcare provider if they have 

experienced any problems that may be related to the withdrawn UltiCare pen 

needles. 

  

Anyone with an existing inventory of the withdrawn product should stop use, 

distribution and quarantine the product immediately. 

  

Contact UltiMed Customer Service by phone at 1-877-854-3434 or by email 

at customerservice@ultimedinc.com for more information about this withdrawal. 

 


